
Plainfield Planning Commission Minutes 

Monday January 16th, 2023 

Present: Will Colgan, Karen Storey, and Graham Keegan 

Approval of Minutes 

Karen made a motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting and Will seconded the motion which 

was approved.  

Will started a discussion about the list of the businesses around Creamery Street that Jesse had created. 

This will be the basis of the cover letter that will propose the expansion of the Village Center 

Designation boundary.  There should also be a new boundary line and photos of the areas that are 

included in the village center. A summary of recent enhancement projects in the village should be 

included also.  

Graham will write a detailed description of his project which will be added to the cover letter.  

Will said he would contact the CVRPC and Richard Amore about the application and ask Bram Towbin if 

he wanted to contribute any photos for the application. He will also ask Richard if he could attend a 

future Planning Commission meeting on the application.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:20 

 

 

 


